
 

 

1st February 2019 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

I wrote to you previously to inform you of Miss Nijjar’s appointment as Headteacher of Long Close 

School, Slough. 

This has given us the opportunity to advertise internally and interview for the permanent post of Head 

of Senior School. After a very rigorous day of tasks and interviews, Miss Jenkins was offered the role 

on a permanent basis, and has accepted with immediate effect.  

I am aware that many parents have had opportunities to correspond and work with Miss Jenkins for 

the benefit of their child, and found her approachable, supportive and determined. I know she will 

continue to lead the Senior School in this way, in the terms to come. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Warren Honey       

Headmaster       


